
 

Tilston Parochial Primary School                                                   Spring Term 2018 

Dear Parents and carers, 

I wanted to thank all of you who took the time to fill in the most recent ‘Parent 

Questionnaire’; your opinions and feedback are extremely important to us.  In total, 

24 responses were made. 

Over the past few weeks we have been analysing the results and identifying ways 

we can use them to further develop our school.  Any good school needs to be 

constantly reviewing its procedures and your opinions form a fundamental part of 

that process. 

Many thanks 

Mrs Mort 

Question Strongly 

Agree 

Agree Disagree Strongly 

Disagree 

1. My child feels safe at this school. 100%    

2. My child is making good progress at this 

school. 

87.5% 12.5%   

3. This school meets my child’s particular 

needs. 

87.5% 12.5%   

4. This school ensures my child is well 

looked after. 

96% 4%   

5. My child is taught well at this school. 96% 4%   

6. This school helps my child to develop 

skills in communication, reading, writing 

and mathematics. 

87.5% 12.5%   

7.There is a good standard of behaviour at 

this school. 

75% 25%   

8. My child’s lessons are not disrupted by 

bad behaviour. 

79% 21%   

9. The school deals with any case of 

bullying effectively.  (Bullying includes 

persistent name-calling, cyber, racist and 

homophobic bullying).   

71% 29%   

10. This school helps me to support my 

child’s learning. 

87.5% 12.5%   

11. This school responds well to my 

concerns. 

87.5% 12.5%   

12. This school keeps me well informed. 83% 17%   

13. I would recommend this school to 

another parent. 

100%    

 

 

14.  Comments 

 School is outstanding. 

 Excellent support for children in Y6 with additional groups to help children with 

confidence issues. 

 Both my children love coming to school and are doing really well thanks to the 

support they get from all the teachers and all ancillary staff.  Thank you. 

 Thank you for all your hard work- much appreciated. 

 A greater emphasis on the creative & performing arts with more opportunities both 

during/after school.  More opportunities for children to have the opportunity to play 

an instrument and watch music being performed. 

Action 

 A letter has been sent out to all parents to gain an interest in music lessons.  There 

was a small number of parents who requested music lessons.  Music for Life 

information has been shared with all parents.  Private lessons will be 

accommodated in school if required. 


